
Email to OHMVR Commission 
 
RE: ohv Oceano commission meeting 
 
Oceano continues to be kept in a cloud of dusted sand exacerbated by the ohv park. Consider 
environmental justice for those of us who must be daily affected by the particulate matter in our 
home town. I live here; I don't just come for a weekend to race around, party and leave.  
 
Follow the coastal commission and close the dunes to off road vehicles permanently. 
 
Thank you 
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